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Feb. 2, 2017     [emailed to bkobashigawa@greatschools.org] 
 
 
 
Brian Kobashigawa 
Great Schools 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kobashigawa: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was originally received on Jan. 4, and further specifics were provided on Jan. 11, 
2017. 
 
On Jan. 18, our agency requested a five-day extension until Jan. 25, 2017. On Jan. 25, we requested 
an additional extension until Feb. 2, 2017. 
 
You have requested the following data types for all public high schools in Illinois for the most 
recent school-year available: post-secondary enrollment (12 and 16 months); post-secondary 
remediation (N and %); Graduates (N); Attending Illinois Community Colleges (N); Attending; 
Illinois Community Colleges (%); Enrolled in Remedial Courses (N); Enrolled in Remedial 
Courses (%); post-secondary persistence (N and % of students continuing for a second year of 
college). 
 
The attached documents (17-185-kobashigawa-doc1.xls and 17-185-kobashigawa-doc2.xls) have 
been provided in response to your request. Please note we have redacted student group sizes of less 
than 10 pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/7 (1) (a) pursuant to FERPA.  
 
We do not have data on post-secondary persistence. We recommend you reach out to ICCB or 
IBHE. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Colette McCarty 
Assistant General Counsel 
 
Attachments 
 


